
Three years ago, Anti-Cruelty became a Humane World for 

     Animals Pets for Life partner in Chicago to increase access to 

       pet services. We are committed to ensuring everyone has 

         the opportunity to experience the benefits, joy, and       

           comfort that come from the human-animal bond.

Celebrating Three Years of
Pets for Life in Chicago

                                                   Systemic inequities and institutional barriers create immense

challenges for millions of people every day, including a lack of access to pet resources. In
Chicagoland, nearly 1 in 5 residents live below the poverty line.

Through door-to-door outreach in Greater Roseland, North

Lawndale, and East Garfield Park and by facilitating pet support

services, Pets for Life builds trust, fosters positive relationships, and

develops long-term community partnerships. 

6,796 community connections
818 people and 1,725 pets reached
11,801 medical services delivered
1,161 Supplies Provided
47% of clients utilized our pet transportation services. 

              Our Pets for Life program works to increase access to 

          care for people and pets experiencing poverty or living in 

        underserved areas by providing veterinary care, supplies, 

     transportation, and information at no cost. 

Thank you for supporting our Pets for Life Program. 
Your donations and support increase access to veterinary care

and pet services for the people and pets of Chicago!

Learn how to support this and other Anti-Cruelty programs by visiting
anticruelty.org/donate
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